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Reception News
10.05.19

Dear Parents and Carers

The highlight of our week was P.E. on the field again and asking the children to complete a
range of challenges. We went to the field with Nursery and were impressed by how the
Reception children showed them what to do and looked after them. Thank you Reception!
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T = T In Mathematics this week we have been learning all about data handling. We have
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i T enjoyed completing quizzes to find out the children’s favourites before focussing on
creating simple graphs and recording using a tally. The children have all tried hard to

Il Ml record this information themselves and have impressed us by remembering how the five
Ll 10 I [, tally is formed.
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We have spent our Literacy time looking at Superworm this week. We have continued to think
about story structure but we have also been thinking carefully about the rhyming words in the
story. The children have had a go at writing about Superworm and once again, they have used
their phonics well in order to sound out what they want to write. Lots of the children are now
independently writing sentences which we can read and are trying hard to use capital letters and & m
full stops. Fantastic!

Next Week:

o Our book of the week will be 'The Snail and the Whale'
o In Maths we will be learning about time.

o In Literacy we will writing short stories.

o ‘Show and Tell' next week will be the GREEN group.

Reminders:

o Please return your child's bookmark words because we are running low on some levels.

At home:

}/\ This week at home ...
- You could be looking at clocks with your child and pointing out specific times of the day.

o Time your child doing specific activities i.e. you have 60 seconds o do as many star jumps as you can or
how long does it take to run from one end of the garden to the other etc.

o Continue to practise your child's bookmark words with them at home.

° Encourage your child to do lots of writing! If a tooth has fallen out can they write a letter to the tooth fairy? If
they have visitors coming can they write an invite? Be creative! We would love to see your efforts from home.

We hope you have a lovely weekend,
Mrs Dodds, Mrs Hall and all of the Reception Team.




